

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

January 27, 2021

The Honorable Kirsten Gillibrand Chairwoman Senate Armed Services, Personnel Subcommittee 478 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-0282

Dear Chairwoman Gillibrand:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) respectfully requests an opportunity to present its recommendations on military personnel issues to your distinguished Subcommittee during the First Session of the 117th Congress.

FRA is a leader in the military/veterans' organization community and represents Navy, Marine Corps, and Coast Guard enlisted personnel on compensation, benefits and quality of life programs and works to improve benefits for these service members, their families and survivors.

The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Best wishes for a productive 117th Congress.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI National Executive Director

cc: Ranking Member Thom Tillis - Fax: 202-228-2563